Keri O'Brien

From: Dorian E. Patton

Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 6:16 AM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Resolution 57

Dorian E Patton Il

Commission Liaison

Special Projects Coordinator
City of Key West

Office: 305-809-3868
dpatton@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

Chair Keep Key West Beautiful
"Volunteers do not necessarily have the time; they have the heart" - Elizabeth Andrew

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released
in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this
office by phone or in writing. F.S. 668.6076.

From: Paul Heberer <paul.heberer@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 3:01 PM

To: Dorian E. Patton <dpatton@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resolution 57

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi, can you please post my public comment below regarding agenda item 57 for this June 4th
evening meeting and copy the commissioners?

This proposal directly contradicts the original purpose of Houseboat Row: to provide housing that
is affordable in Key West—the city’s #1 priority. The resolution is based on a market study of
private marinas, which are focused on maximizing profits—not supporting our community.

Moreover, the justification regarding seawall repairs is no longer valid. The marina continually
runs in the black, with approximately $5.6 million in reserves and several other untapped funding
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sources and engineering options available. There is absolutely no financial crisis. In fact, I'll offer
again my help to create a full disclosure budget/plan laying out how the marina can not only
survive but thrive.

Bottom line: This proposal with a minimum increase of 75% will kill Houseboat Row, eliminating
one of the last remaining affordable housing options in Key West—and for no justifiable reason.

Thanks, Paul Heberer



